Mr. Charles Pellicer 28, Cordova Street Post office drawe G-1 ST-AUGUSTINE,32085-2038

Thank you very much for your telegrame of september announcing me the sad news.

I hope that your mother received my letter and theegram and the cleans of the Menorca newspapers.

I intend to be in Sant Augustine some day during nowember and I would like to stay at the Monson's, because I don't like to break the tradition and the atmosphere of my staing in Sabb-Augustine.

The absence of your father is a terrible thing for me but I am afraid that going to another hotel will be a doble sadness.

Could you be so kind to send a telegrame or an urgent letter with the date of the menorcan's day if dear mayor Beeson still goes on with the celebration.

Best regards to your wife and family.

Fernando A. Rubio

